Clearview High School
Student Driver Rules

Parking tags must be visible at all times and facing

windshield.

You must park in the spot assigned to you. Your hang
tag will be numbered according to your spot.

All school rules apply in the parking areas. Please
refer to the student agenda for details.

Student parking is a privilege and can be taken away.
The Parking lot near softball field is for STAFF USE
ONLY.

Students are NOT permitted to park in the front parking
lot (School Board Office Parking Lot) or behind the
buildings.

Students must enter and exit the proper doors when
arriving and exiting the building.

The speed limit in the parking lot is 10 MPH. Failure
to comply will result in a loss of parking privileges.
Do not drive diagonally across the parking lot. This is
dangerous for pedestrians and other drivers.

If you change/add cars and/or license plate numbers
during the school year, you must update your information
with Mrs. Thompson in the high school office.

Cars without parking tags will be given a warning and
then towed for future violations. Make sure your
parking tag is on your car and visible at all times when

parked in the CHS Student Lot.



